World of Energy

Sgt. Ron Hedden with the Department of Natural Resources
demonstrates the dangers of getting too close to a boat
propeller to a group of studeants Wednesday morning
during the Second Annual Safe Kids Day at the Duke World
of Energy. The event was held in partnership with Safe Kids
Upstate and World of Energy.




